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What a way to warm the heart… 

This term the grade 6’s were given a project about caring for people. They were 

asked to make “bean bags” to be heated in the microwave and cooled in the freezer 

for children who have cancer. They were also asked to write a letter to the child 

that their bean bag would be given to (a challenging task as they didn’t know the 

anonymous recipient and were not permitted to use clichés like “everything will be 

ok” or “hope you get better soon”).  Our pupils really dug deep and they managed to 

make 70 bean bags!  We were only hoping for 50 so the final result was outstanding!  

Thank you to all parents, grandparents, aunties and friends who helped with this 

project.   

We also honour Mrs Obbes who initiated the drive and had the vision to lead our children in love! 

 

Talented treasures… 

Last reminder that the fund-raising Talent Show is “green-for-go” this 

week Friday! All children (performers included) are expected to pay a R5 

“entrance fee” for the show, but this amount INCLUDES the usual 

civvies fee for the day. Don’t forget your backing-tracks and props! 

 

The Grade 6’s will also be selling cool-drink during the intermission for 

R5. 

 

Please remember that children who auditioned (many of whom were really 

great!!) but didn’t get onto the time-limited list are going to have a 

special time-slot in assembly where they will perform their item in front 

of the staff and pupils. Every-one will have a chance to shine! 

 

Yummmmmmmm… 

Tomorrow is Teacher Kathy and the Grade 5’s cake sale.  Don’t forget to bring your 

change! 

 

SCHOOL CLOSES AT 10H00 ON FRIDAY.  No hotdogs or tuck will be sold 

(except the cool-drink sold by the grade 6’s).  All pupils may wear civvies 

(after some discussion it has been decided that Mickey Mouse pupils are 

exempt from the R5 civvies fee as they don’t get to view the Talent Show!  

Sniff!) 

SCHOOL REOPENS ON MONDAY THE 12TH OF OCTOBER.  AFTER CARE IS 

OPEN DURING THE HOLIDAYS AS PER USUAL. 

 

 

                                      Drive safely and have a peaceful break.! 

 

 

 

Prayerfully and playfully 

The Teachers 


